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USGBC's LEED workshop to be held on November 30

November 18, 2010 - Construction Design & Engineering

On Tuesday, November 30, ASM teams up with the U.S. Green Building Council to present a repeat
of last year's highly-rated workshop focusing on the role and responsibilities of subcontractors in the
LEED process. The workshop will explore in detail the on-the-job requirements affecting various
sub-trades - particularly with respect to documentation of materials - and include hands-on exercises
as well as small group discussion involving subs, designers and general contractors.
For more information, visit www.associatedsubs.com.
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